From:

To: ManstonAirport@pins.gsi.gov.uk

Subject: Manston Airport Development Consent Order

**Date:** 15 February 2019 17:49:31

## Dear PINS

As a resident of Minster in Thanet, I wish to register my support for the reopening of Manston Airport. The RSP plans offer hope and a bright future for a very deprived area of the country. We urgently need the jobs and skills training that reopening the airport will offer. My family and many other friends who live on the Isle are excited at the opportunities a successful airport will bring to the area. BRING IT ON PLEASE!!! Kind regards

Lynne Holbrook

Sent from my iPad

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. For more information please visit <a href="http://www.symanteccloud.com">http://www.symanteccloud.com</a>